
Project Update: June 2013 

A REPORT ON HEAD-TEACHERS’ TRAINING WORKSHOP OF CHILDREN FOR NATURE PROJECT 
HELD ON THE 20TH JUNE 2013. 

The workshop had 15 participants; topics included various aspects of nature conservation 
and management of school projects, funding, partnerships and networks, and various 
aspects of monitoring and evaluation.  The main aim of the training workshop was to build 
capacity and bridge the knowledge gap between head-teachers and nature club teachers on 
nature conservation, and the participants were all delighted at the awareness, information 
and skills they acquired from the workshop.  Various steps to ensure cordial partnerships 
and sustainability of school projects were discussed. Evaluation forms were handed out to 
the participants at the end of the workshop and we hope to get feed backs from those. 
Certificates of participation were awarded to each participant at the end of the workshop.  
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